
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 15, 2012 
 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL SWOG MEMBER, CCOP AND AFFILIATE MEDICAL 

INVESTIGATORS AND CLINICAL RESEARCH ASSOCIATES 
 
 
FROM:  SWOG Operations Office 
 
 
RE:  Eligibility Affirmation 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
By signing the FDA 1572, every SWOG investigator has agreed to conduct studies in 
compliance with the protocol, and to personally conduct or supervise the 
investigation. A critical step in this process is verification of patient eligibility. 
 
Effective January 1st, 2013, every registering investigator or another SWOG 
investigator designate is required to sign a statement on the Registration Worksheet 
that the eligibility criteria have been confirmed. This worksheet will not be submitted 
to Data Operations Office but must be maintained at the local institution for review 
during audits. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Elaine Armstrong at the SWOG Operations 
Office at 210/614-8808. 
 
 
 
 


